
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: UCRDBR on behalf of Departmental Benefits Representatives
To: ucrdbr@lists.ucr.edu
Subject: [UCRDBR] WEX Flexible Spending Account Data Issue
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:40:25 PM
Attachments: image001.png


ATT00001.txt


 


September 8, 2021


To: Department Benefits Representatives (DBRs)  


From: HR Benefits Office  


Re: WEX Flexible Spending Account Data Issue  


UCOP has been notified that there is a problem with the UC Flexible Spending Accounts
at WEX Health. Participants have received the following email with incorrect personal
information in their WEX account.
 


 
UCOP is working with WEX to identify the issue and will share more information as it is
received from WEX. In the interim, please reassure employees that UCOP is aware of
the problem and that WEX will resolve it as quickly as possible.
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